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19th April, 2021. 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As the weather is getting warmer, we will be spending more time 
outside in the sunshine. The children adore being outside and they 
love to explore lots of new activities.  
 
We are very aware of how hot it can suddenly become and while we 
have some shady areas and encourage the children to drink plenty of 
cool water, could we ask that all children have sun cream applied 
before school and bring a sun hat with them every day. 
 
Children can bring their sun cream into school to reapply just before 
lunchtime. We ask that is it clearly labelled and easy to apply as we 
will encourage children to put it on themselves. We do recognise that 
some will struggle with this and so we will help when needed. 
 
If your child attends morning or afternoon Nursery, can you please 
apply their sun cream before their Nursery session, as we will not 
need to reapply it during their time at school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Early Years team  
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